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To whom it may concern, 
 
It is my pleasure to write a letter of support for the nomination for Sarah Joslyn, Director of 

Orientation and Transitions at Bowling Green State University to serve on the AHEPPP Board of 
Directors. I cannot think of a better professional to add to your board of directors than Sarah.  
 
Sarah has been a professional in the field of parent and family engagement since 2018 and has 

been critical to the success of our parent programs through orientation since arriving at BGSU in 
2021.  She rose through the ranks quickly and was appointed Director of Orientation and 
Transitions in the spring of 2022 making considerable improvements to the program and 
engagement of our new student families.   She is willing to step in and help wherever needed and 

leads with creativity, compassion, and strategy.  She is a huge asset to BGSU and to our 
leadership team and represents BGSU well both with her work on campus and in her 
professional organizations. 
 

As her supervisor, I am committed to her attending the two in-person board meetings each year 
and in support of her work on this board.  BGSU will also fund her travel to the board meetings 
should she be elected to the board. 
 

Please feel free to reach out if you need further information.  
 

 
Cecilia Castellano 

Vice President for Enrollment Management  
  
 


